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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a lovely start to the year. It has been a pleasure to walk 

round the classrooms this week and observe the children in action. 

They are calm, focussed and producing some fantastic outcomes.  

Children are really concentrating on our school value of resilience and 

demonstrating courage and persistence with some tricky learning. Well 

done everyone. 

It has also been wonderful to see so many children attending the after-

school clubs. Have a look at the pictures below to see some of the 

amazing things they have done. There are still spaces available in some 

clubs if you would like your child to attend. 

 

 Clubs, Clubs, Clubs! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

* More club pictures next week 

Reading 

Reading is so important for everything we do in 

school and it gives children access to the wider world. 

Please support us in making your children confident, fluent and 

engaged readers by spending time at home with their reading book. The 

teachers would love to see your comments in your child’s reading record. 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 16th January 

Y5+Y6 Anti-bullying Workshop 

with PCSO Nik 

*** 

Tuesday 17th January  

Dodgeball Competition 

Skegness Grammar School 

*** 

Monday 23rd January 

Ben Keaton Creativity Workshop 

Whole School 

*** 

W.C 20th February  

Bike-ability  

All Week 

Attendance this week, who is 

close to our 96% target? 

Rec: 92.31% 

Y1: 83.53% 

Y2: 91.76% 

Y3: 90.67% 

Y4: 94.23% 

Y5: 87.50% 

Y6: 86.79% 

Well done Year 4 



Chapel Champions 

Governors  

I would like to say a huge  

personal and school thank you to Mrs 

Powell. She has been our Chair of 

Governors for over 5 years but is now 

moving on to work with the Trustees 

within CIT. She has supported the 

school dramatically in its changes over 

the years for which we are very  

grateful. 

All change brings opportunity and the 

school is lucky to appoint a new Chair 

of Governors: Mrs Coulthurst. Mrs 

Coulthurst is the Head of  

Development at Kyra Teaching  

Alliance . As a previous Headteacher 

at Toynton All Saints, she will play a 

valuable, critical but supportive role 

to ensure the development of the 

school continues. The staff and I are 

looking forward to working with her. 

 

Mrs Pam Powell 

Mrs Lesley Coulthurst 

  Achievement Award Values Award 

Reception George for amazing work at making 8 in different 

ways. 

Corey-James (ambition) for always challenging himself in his 

learning, especially phonics 

Year 1 Aaron for his amazing hard work in Science planting a 

seed. 

Enya (ambition) for pushing herself to find Non- fiction books 

based on our learning. 

Year 2 Zak for his careful construction of 3D shapes to identify 

vertices. 

Lenny (communication) for trying hard to use written           

communication to extend his explanations in maths. 

Year 3 Megan for her fantastic vocabulary during English. Emilie (organisation) Always organising herself, her work, and 

classmates. 

Year 4 Buddy  for  his fantastic work on multiplication and 
division this week.  

Maisy (communication) for building her confidence when  

communicating ideas with the class, especially during Fluency 5. 

Year 5 Harlow for superb maths work following steps carefully 

to  achieve the answer with a new method of           

multiplication. 

Lola (ambition) for always wanting to reach her fullest potential 

across the whole curriculum. 

Year 6 Lexi for her confident  start to our new Maths unit: 

Ratio! 

River (communication) for his consistently clear explanation for 

our daily Fluent in 5. 

 

Jewellery 
Jewellery presents a health and safety risk 
during the school day. As such we request 
that children do not wear jewellery to 
school unless there is a medical reason.  

Earrings  
Children should only wear studs in their 
ears. These will need to be removed prior to 
the child being allowed to take part in PE. 
Teachers are no longer allowed to help  
children remove or insert earrings, nor are 
they allowed to allow children to participate 
in PE with tape over their earrings. We  
request that pupils have their ears pierced 
during the first weeks of the Summer  
Holidays so that they are able to remove ear 
rings upon their return to school.  
 
Make-up 
Children should not be wearing any type of 
make-up in school. This includes lipstick and 
lip gloss.   
 
Hair Accessories     
If your child has long hair, please ensure 
that it is tied back neatly for school. Small, 
school coloured hair accessories may be 
worn but large bows and brightly coloured 
accessories are not part of our school uni-
form.  

Dress code 
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